Miscellaneous 

EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITIES
Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority
NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL APPRAISERS

Winderweedle, Haines, Ward & Woodman, P.A. (WHWW) requires the services of professional appraisers to provide appraisal and review appraisal services in connection with the acquisition of right-of-way for the Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority’s Wekiva Parkway project and other systemwide miscellaneous appraisal services. Consideration for selection will be given to only those firms or individuals who are qualified pursuant to law and who have experience in preparing appraisals conforming to the Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice, as promulgated by the Appraisal Standards Board of the Appraisal Foundation.

Interested professionals are required to submit two (2) copies of a letter of interest indicating their desire to be considered. The letter must be brief (no more than 10 pages, including any attachments) and should indicate the key resources available. Interviews may be required as part of the evaluation process.

Following the evaluations, a minimum of six (6) firms and/or individuals will be selected and asked to submit fee proposals and will agree to a “not to exceed” lump sum contract on specific parcels. Assignments will be issued following evaluation of the proposals. 

Significant factors to be considered in the evaluation and selection include but are not necessarily limited to: State certification, staff support, discipline expertise and experience, Orange County court qualifications, court testimony and deposition experience, including results.

The only information that will be considered responsive will be in relation to eminent domain actions. Other superfluous submittal information is discouraged.

WHWW encourages participation by Minority/Women/Disadvantaged Business Enterprises certified by the City of Orlando, Orange County, or other governmental agencies. 

The deadline for submittal of the Letter of Interest is July 20, 2012, 12:00 noon (Orlando local time)

All questions shall be directed to Malinda Creager at mcreager@whww.com or (407)246-8691.

Letters of Interest shall be delivered to:

Winderweedle, Haines, Ward & Woodman, P.A.

329 Park Avenue North, 2nd Floor

Winter Park, Florida 32789

Attention: Malinda Creager

RE: Appraisal Services

